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Ref No: RPES/Cir/64/2023-24 October 24, 2023
CIRCULAR — CBSE Admissions for the Academic Year 2024-2025
CBSE KG1 to GRADE12

Dear Parents,
Greetings!
We are excited to announce that the Admissions for the CBSE Classes will commence on November

01, 2023. Parents to register online via the school website which opens at 9:00 AM on 1t November
2023.

Key Steps for Online Registration:
e Log on to our website www.royalschoolfujairah.com and click on ENROL button at the right-
hand corner.
e On completion of online registration, you will receive an Application Number. This number to
be saved and provided as reference for future communications.

Admissions for KG1: The admission to KG1 is on a FIRST COME FIRST SERVE basis. As per the MOE
guidelines, the child must complete 4 years by 31.03.2024 for eligibility of admission to KG1.

KG1 Admission process will start within a week from the submission of online application, and the
selected students will be invited for an observation session with the KG Supervisor/ Counselling Team
prior to the confirmation of admission. Details regarding the same will be communicated to the parent
in the registered Email ID.

Admission for KG2 to Grade 12: The student must complete 5 years as on 31.03.2024 for KG2 and
6 years as on 31.03.2024 for Grade 1.

Students seeking admission for KG2 and above will be having an Entrance Test in English, Science
and Mathematics. Student seeking admission for Grade 11 will be attending an Aptitude test.
Proceedings of the admissions for KG2 and above will be initiated towards end of November 2023 and
the intimation regarding Entrance test dates will be informed to the parent in the registered email ID.

Note: Admissions are based on the observation session for KG1 and entrance results & seats
availability for Gr 2 and above. Hence, Registering Online does NOT GUARANTEE admission.

If you have any query, please feel free to email the Registrar at shaheena.m@ourown.school.

We look forward to welcoming your child to our school!
With best regards,

e

Syed Tahir Ali
Principal



